
1 
Public Vehicle Advisory Committee                                                                          2020/12/08 
  
 

10.2 

REPORT 3 - 2020 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Public Vehicle Advisory Committee presents its third report for 2020 and recommends: 

 

PVAC-0009-2020 
That the verbal update from Michael Foley, Manager, Mobile Licensing Enforcement regarding 
mobile licensing be received. 
(PVAC-0009-2020) 
 
PVAC-0010-2020 
That staff review the feasibility of providing mobile licensing fee relief for the taxi industry. 
(PVAC-0010-2020) 
 
PVAC-0011-2020 
That the 2018-2022 Public Vehicle Advisory Committee Work Plan be approved.  
(PVAC-0011-2020) 
 
PVAC-0012-2020 
That the email dated November 29, 2020 from Mark Sexsmith, Citizen Member regarding 
supply management and government compensation for the taxi industry be received. 
(PVAC-0012-2020) 


